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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR CHILDREN AND EDUCATION   

BY THE CONNÉTABLE OF ST. JOHN 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 20th SEPTEMBER 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 28th SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

In respect the Corporate Parenting Board (“CPB”), will the Minister advise  – 

 

(a) when the membership of the CPB last changed; 

 

(b) how new members were selected/appointed; and  

 

(c) how and when the new members of the board were notified? 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

(a) The membership was updated in July due to changes in Ministerial post holders 

 

(b) New members were selected/appointed by holding a relevant Ministerial position  

 

(c) New members of the board were notified by receipt of calendar invites sent in July 

 
 

 


